
Submitter: William Burt 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Judiciary 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB3075 

HB 3075 is blatantly unconstitutional. Other states have attempted to curtail our 

Second Amendment rights with similar bills and laws, and the Supreme Court shot 

them all down. Why are you wasting Oregonians' time and money to put forth a bill 

that will meet a similar fate? Creating further permitting roadblocks amounts to 

infringement. Gun rights are human rights. 


